
I support the ban on archery in back yards.  Bows are weapons and should not be practiced/fired in 

backyards.  My friend has a neighbor who routinely fires a bow in a small backyard.  She has no choice 

but to keep her kids inside because of this.  Thank you for introducing this ordinance and please keep 

advocating for this common sense ordinance.   

 

Jill Driscoll 

2383 Bourne Ave 

 


